
TO:        ASBURY PARK PRESS 
               LEGAL NOTICE DEPARTMENT 
               (800) 822-9770 

FROM:  ABERDEEN TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2 

DATE:   April 21, 2021 

PLEASE PUBLISH THE ATTACHED LEGAL NOTICE ASAP. 

LEGAL NOTICE 

ABERDEEN TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2 

CLIFFWOOD, NEW JERSEY 

Please take notice that the Aberdeen Township Fire District No. 2 Board of Fire 
Commissioners will hold a special meeting at Cliffwood Firehouse, 478 Angel St, at 
4:30pm on May 28, 2021, as well as on Zoom. The instructions for Zoom can be found 
on our website, aberdeenfd2.com. The purpose of this meeting is to authorize the transfer 
of title of our Pumper Truck for the sum of $1.00, to a non profit organization named 
County Line VFD, Wadley, Alabama. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Board of Fire Commissioners 
Aberdeen Township Dist. 2


